
 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations 
 

…to Year 9 pupil, Lewis 
Kurucz, who received this 
wonderful end of season 
trophy from his cricket club 
recently.  Well done, Lewis! 
 

 
 
 

Parents in Partnership 
Meeting  

Tuesday 3rd October at 
4.00pm 

 
There will be a meeting of 
the Parents in Partnership 
group (PIP) on Tuesday 3rd 

October at 4.00pm in school.  
The PIP is open to parents 
and carers of all our pupils as 
well as to staff and friends of 
the school, and is a friendly 
and enthusiastic group which 
meets to discuss and plan 
events to raise money for the 
school.   
 
As well as welcoming new 
parents to the group, the 
focus of the meeting on 3rd 
October will be to plan our 
next event – a Race Night 
later this term. 
 
If you are able to come along 
you will be made very 
welcome, and all 
contributions of time,  
 
 

 
 
 
commitment and ideas will 
be much appreciated.  If you 
would like any more 
information about the group 
please contact the School 
Office. 

 
Accelerated Reader of the 

Week 
 

Our very first Accelerated 
Reader of the Week is Nathan 
Taylor.  Well done, Nathan on 

the tremendous effort you 
have made this week and 

congratulations on your first 
100%! 

 
 
 

Linguist of the Week 
 

Brianna Whendero, 7F,  
has made a great start to Year 
7 in French. She is keen to use 
French in the classroom. She 
is going to be an excellent 
linguist! 

 
Dates for your Diary 

  
3rd October - Year 7 Welcome 
Mass, 2.00pm - 3.00pm 
 
6th October – Year 10/11 
Poetry trip to Manchester 
University 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Twitter 
 

Keep up with news as it 
happens: 

@allsaintsccduk 
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